Kimberly Gibbons

From: Sarah Arbour

Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2022 3:50 PM
To: Kimberly Gibbons

Subject: RE: easement

Hi Kimberly,

Yes, they will be okay as proposed because they are outside of the drainage easement! Thanks for checking!

Sarah Arbour
Planner |, Harnett County Development Services
420 McKinney Pkwy. Lillington, NC 27546 Ph. # (910) 814-6414

From: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2022 3:48 PM

To: Sarah Arbour <sarbour@harnett.org>
Subject: easement

Can you take a look at this please. They have a 10’ drainage easement on the right side. | don’t think I've ever seen one
of these. Just want to make sure they’re good.



